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Greetings dear Alderwood friends,
Margaret and I praise the Lord for each 
of you! Let’s trust the Lord and pray that 
this year will be one of trusting God in 
difficulties as well as sharing the Gospel of 
Christ with many who are around us, as well 
as those beyond us!
THIS BUSY MONTH. In daily ministry for the 
Philippines we have much correspondence, 

bi-weekly publications to compile, “Wednesday News and 
Views,” “Serving Together” (for pastors, Christian workers and 
missionaries in the Philippines) and “From the Backroads of the 
Carolinas,” obtaining and shipping books and Bibles for needy 
pastors, taking care of guests, finalizing ministry yearly reports, 
and regular encouragement fellowship with area pastors and 
Christian workers.
52nd WEDDING ANNIVERSARY! It seems like just yesterday 
we were getting married and preparing for ministry in 
Japan; however, the Lord took us to the Philippines in 1970. 
ALDERWOOD WAS OUR FIRST SUPPORTING CHURCH. When 
we married, we only had $25, but God has provided for our 
needs over the years of service through you His people.
IN MISSIONS 53 YEARS. Margaret and I have been blessed 
to serve with Commission To Every Nation (CTEN) with 760 
missionaries worldwide.
WHAT ABOUT YOU? Perhaps the Lord is leading you to serve 
overseas--in evangelism, discipleship and compassionate care, 
taking the Gospel to the poor, street children, prisoners, as well 
as to others.
THE LORD IS GOOD! We are so thankful for His provision 
through Alderwood and others to help many needy pastors 
and Christian workers (through our 13 gospel partners in the 
Philippines)! Your generous funds helped to provide deliveries of 
food, medicine, relief items, clothing and even emergency cash 
for hundreds of pastors seriously affected by the pandemic, 
typhoons and floods! Funds also helped with shelter repairs and 
hospital expenses for pastors. 
PARTNERSHIP WITH YOU. Praise the Lord for His provision 
through your gospel partnership. This enables us to continue 
in ministry with needy pastors, prisoners, the poor, street and 
other needy children of the Philippines.
You are much appreciated. May our Lord be praised!
Doug & Margaret

Welcome

We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 

Communication and/or Prayer Request 

form. We would love to pray for you and 

get you more information. 

Giving available

online or on the 

ACC app

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd.
Lynnwood WA 98036

425.774.7766

ALDERWOOD.CC

EVENTS AND INFO

Join us for Sunday services online or in person! Please RSVP for in 
person services on our app or at alderwood.cc every Sunday as we are 
limited to 250 people at each service for the time being. 

Sunday service times: 8:00am, 9:30am and 11:00am

We’ve resumed our kids’ and students’ programming on Sunday 
mornings as well! The children’s program will have a limit on the number 
of kids we can have, so be sure you sign your kids up as well as yourself 
for every Sunday at alderwood.cc/kids

Our desire as a church, from the elders to the staff, is to do all we can 
to make decisions based on your safety and health. That means, among 
many other things, that we follow the guidelines of our governing 
officials. Masks are required and we need to adhere to social distancing 
rules, so families need to sit together. 
More information is available on our website: alderwood.cc.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center is up and running! Come by on 
Tuesdays (9am to noon) or Saturday mornings with any donations 
you have...a list of items needed and the address can be found at 
alderwood.cc/compassion

Visit our website or use the ACC app to find out about upcoming 
events. Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events

PREGNANCY RESOURCE CENTER BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN 
Your Baby Bottle gifts make a difference! When Sydney and her 
boyfriend first came to the PRC they were convinced they should abort. 
But over time PRC staff built a relationship with them and they changed 
their minds, and they are excited for the pregnancy! Because of you 
lives are saved and lives are changed. You have given $18,000 toward 
the Baby Bottle Campaign through February 8 You can turn in your 
bottle to the PRC table on February 14, after that please leave them at 
the Welcome Center. Thank you, Alderwood!

TEXT “ACCAPP” TO 84576


